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March 5, 2025 

Via E-File 
 

 
 
 
Ms. Lynn Retz, Executive Director 
Utilities Division 
Kansas Corporation Commission 
1500 S. W. Arrowhead Road 
Topeka, KS 66604-4027 
 
RE: TransWorld Network, Corp. 
 Notice of Company Name Change 
 
Dear Ms. Retz: 
 
This letter is submitted on behalf of TransWorld Network, Corp. (“TransWorld” or “Company”) to notify 
the Kansas Corporation Commission (“Commission”) that the Company has changed its name to 
TransWorld Network, LLC. This name change is invisible to customers. 
 
Transworld was originally authorized to provide resold interexchange and operator services under the 
name of Strategic Alliances, Inc. and notified the Commission on July 28, 1999 that it had changed its name 
to TransWorld Network, Corp. 
 
Enclosed as Exhibit A is a copy of the Certificate of Conversion on file with the Kansas Secretary of State. 
 
The Company respectfully requests that the Commission change the Company name to TransWorld 
Network, LLC in all Commission records at the earliest possible date. 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 470-672-3934 or 
via email to carey.roesel@jsitel.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Carey Roesel 
 
Carey Roesel 
Consultant 
 
cc: J. Reed – Transworld (via Email) 
tms:  KSi2501 
Enclosure 
CR/sp 
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State Corporation Commission
of Kansas



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Exhibit A 
Kansas Secretary of State 
Certificate of Conversion 

 

 
 








